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Mindy Andis

From: Remi Bordelon

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 8:33 AM
To: Mindy Andis

Subject: FW: P&Z Term End for 2024

P&Z Letter of Interest for Council’s consideration.
Beth Sass.

M 7_0%,
G ASTLE Rewmi Bordelon, CMC

Deputy Town Clerk

NEW
m\v/é Town of New Castle, Colorado
450 W Main Street

PO Box 90

e~
X ALLY COLORADD
A | New Castle, CO 81647

Office: 970-984-2311
Fax: 970-984-2716
www.newcastlecolorado.org

From: beth sass <bsass8963@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2024 6:38 PM

To: Remi Bordelon <rbordelon@newcastlecolorado.org>
Subject: Re: P&Z Term End for 2024

[ CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear New Castle Town Commissioners:

I would like to continue in my position on the Planning and Zoning Commission for the Town of New Castle. | feel as
though | understand the role and | also am confident that | am an advocate for our community during our meetings. |
feel confident that | can continue to be a productive and positive contributor to P&Z.

Please accept this letter as my request to serve on P&Z. Thank you.

On Fri, Jan 26, 2024 at 9:57 AM Remi Bordelon <rbordelon@newcastlecolorado.org> wrote:

Good morning,

Please note that your term as a commissioner on the Planning & Zoning Board will
expire in April 2024. If you would like to continue to serve, please provide a letter of
interest to the Clerk’s Office (email is sufficient) no later than March 1, 2024. A public
notice for the available seats will also be advertised with the same deadline
(announcement attached). Council will review the letters of interest, consider, and
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